
NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
COUNTY OF SWIFT 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN that the Commis-
sioners of Swift County, Min-
nesota, will hold a public 
hearing on Tuesday, De-
cember 3, 2024, at a meeting 
of the Commissioners begin-
ning at approximately 5:00 
p.m. at the Swift County 
Courthouse Commissioners 
Room located at 301 14th St. 
N., Benson, Minnesota, 
56215 for the 1st of 2 
readings to consider Ordi-
nance #2024-01: Cannabis 
Oriented Business and 
Land Use Ordinance. To 
view the complete draft ordi-
nance, please go to the Swift 
County website; https:// 
www.swiftcounty.com. All in-
terested persons may appear 
at the public hearing and 
present their views orally or 
in writing. 

Dated: November 15, 2024. 

(Published 11/20/24 & 
11/27/24 in The Appleton Press)


